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Wood Council applauds House passage of Resilient Federal Forests Act 

By Bill Esler November 01, 2017 | 10:14 pm EDT 
  
WASHINGTON, D.C. -  American Wood Council  released the following statement regarding the U.S. 
House of Representative’s passage of the Resilient Federal Forests Act of 2017 (H.R. 2936). The bill (H.R. 
2936) includes the research title of the Timber Innovation Act (H.R. 1380/S. 538), which would establish 
a performance driven research and development program for advancing the use of innovative wood 
products in building construction. 
  
“The United States has an opportunity to help bring an innovative and sustainable technology to our 
nation’s construction industry," said AWC president and CEO Robert Glowinski.  
  
"This bill includes language directing the technical assistance and research components already in place 
at the U.S. Department of Agriculture to facilitate the use of these innovative wood products into 
mainstream construction through research and development, education, and technical assistance. 
Supporting mass timber construction is a win-win because it would introduce new carbon-neutral 
building materials to our urban areas, as well as job creation in rural areas." 
  
Congressmen  Bruce Westerman (R-AS), Mike Conaway (R-TX) and  Mike Thompson D-Calif.)  helped 
sponsor and advance the bill.  
  
The American Wood Council iterms itself the voice of North American wood products manufacturing, an 
industry that employs 400,000 men and women in the United States. AWC represents 86 percent of the 
structural wood products industry, and members make products that are essential to everyday life from a 
renewable resource that absorbs and sequesters carbon. Staff experts develop state-of-the-art 
engineering data, technology, and standards for wood products to assure their safe and efficient design, 
as well as provide information on wood design, green building, and environmental regulations. AWC also 
advocates for balanced government policies that affect wood products.  
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Related Articles 

•  
•  

Nordic Structures joins American Wood Council as first CLT-producing member 
 

•  
•  

https://www.woodworkingnetwork.com/wood/pricing-supply/nordic-structures-joins-american-wood-council-first-clt-producing-member
https://www.woodworkingnetwork.com/wood/pricing-supply/nordic-structures-joins-american-wood-council-first-clt-producing-member
https://www.woodworkingnetwork.com/architectural-products/2015-building-code-conforming-wood-designs-published
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2015 Building Code Conforming Wood Designs Published 
 

•  
•  

New bill would push research for timber building construction in U.S. 
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Richard P. Vlosky, Ph.D. 
Director, Louisiana Forest Products Development Center 
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Room 227, School of Renewable Natural Resources 
Louisiana State University, Baton Rouge, LA 70803 
Phone (office): (225) 578-4527; Fax: (225) 578-4251; Mobile Phone: (225) 223-1931 
Web Site: www.LFPDC.lsu.edu  
 

 
 
President, Forest Products Society; President, WoodEMA i.a. 
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